

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

29th April 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome back from what I hope was an enjoyable and exciting Easter break.

Dates for the term

A separate letter will also be with you today sharing all the big dates for Terms 5&6.

Ofsted

As you will be aware we had an Ofsted inspection on 4th April! Thank you to all the parents & carers who took the time to complete the Parent View and to all the children that completed the online questionnaire. It was an intense day as the inspector spent time with me and Mr Kettle, showing them around the school and demonstrating the great work that the teachers and teaching assistants do at Denton. The inspector spent time with members of the leadership team, met with governors and spoke with parents. As well as speaking to different adults she spoke to the children too, in a meeting, in classrooms and out on the playground. As always, they were fantastic and they were all keen to speak to the inspector and tell her everything they loved about Denton – the children were clearly proud of their school and I was incredibly proud of them. The final report will be written in a letter which will be shared with you all as soon as it is released in the next couple of weeks.

Growth Mindset

You will have received an information sheet about our INSET day on Tuesday and the work we did as a staff on Growth Mindset. Please ask for a copy from the school office if you still need one.

Website address

I am told that some of you have had difficulties accessing our school website. The address is www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk

The address www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk will no longer work.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

Diary Dates: Terms 5&6

Term 5

Monday 29th April: Skipping workshops (Reception to Year 6) Wednesday 1st May: Year 3 orienteering at Newhaven Fort

Friday 3rd: Class curriculum letters out to parents

Monday 6th: Bank Holiday

Thursday 9th: Starfish Class assembly (9.10am)

Monday 13th: Year 6 SATs week (Monday to Thursday)

Friday 17th: Clownfish Class assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 23rd: Class and team photos

Friday 24th: Cup Assembly (9.10am); End of Term 5

Term 6

Monday 3rd June: Start of Term 6

Thursday 6th: Turtle Class assembly (9.10am)
Monday 10th: Year 1 Phonics Screening week
Thursday 13th: Penguin Class assembly (9.10am)
Wednesday 19th: Pelican Class assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 20th: Sports Day (Reception & Key Stage One 10.00-11.30am; Picnic Lunch

11.30am-1.15pm; Key Stage Two 1.15-2.45pm)

Wednesday 26th: Sports Day reserve

Thursday 27th: Lobster Class assembly (9.10am); New reception parents welcome

afternoon (1.30-3.00pm)

Monday 1st July: Key Stage 2 dress rehearsal (1.30pm) **Tuesday 2nd:** Reception & Year 1 church visit (9.30-10.15)

Wednesday 3rd: Key Stage 2 performance (6.00pm)

Thursday 4th: Key Stage 2 performance (6.00pm)

Friday 5th: Reports out to parents; Year 6 Rounders and BBQ (after school)

Monday 8th: Year 6 Transition week (Seahaven Academy, Seaford Head, PCS)

Thursday 11th: Puffin Class assembly (9.10am)

Monday 15th: Denton's Got Talent!

Friday 19th: Year 6 Leavers' Assembly (9.10am)

Monday 22nd: Cup Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 6 for pupils

Tuesday 23rd: INSET day (school closed to pupils)

As always, we will keep you updated with new events and trips throughout the term. Please contact the school office if you require any further information.







